
From: Lindsey Stewart
Sent: 22/05/2025 4:05:17 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/0132

Hello there,

I would like to strongly object to the MacDonalds proposal DA2025/0132 in manly vale. This
will increase traffic, littering and crime and is not in keeping with the neighbourhood.

Lindsey Stewart

Lindsey Stewart




